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Thank you all for your patience and understanding.

Gordon M. Ridgway
1st Selectman  email: selectmen@cornwallct.gov

phone: 860-672-4959

Friday 9/22/2023 from 8:00am - 3:00pm

CLOSURE: Popple Swamp Road
Popple Swamp Road will be closed to thru traffic from #65 through #72 for
tree work on the following days:

Monday 9/25/2023 from 8:00am - 3:00pm
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